
DONATION TO GUIDE DOGS FOR THE BLIND 

Guide Dogs for the Blind have sent a certificate of thanks to the choir for their donation 

of £2000 to the charity. The presentation took place on 5
th
 May at a short ceremony 

following the Blessing of the Fleet at West Looe. Receiving the cheque on behalf of the 

charity were Lyn and Gary Moore with two puppies under training, one year old Tobi and 

four month old Betty. Lyn and Gary from Plymouth have been puppy walkers for Guide 

Dogs for ten years and Betty is their 13
th
 puppy. The cheque was presented by talented 

musician and versatile choir member Martyn Saunders, who is registered blind. 

 

 


